New Sydney Fish Market

Community Notification

Construction of Temporary Site Amenities

13 April 2022

Dear Neighbour,

The NSW Government is delivering a new Sydney Fish Market which will retain its authentic
experience and strengthen its position as one of Australia’s leading tourist destinations.

Upcoming works

On Wednesday 20 April, construction will begin on a temporary facility to provide amenities for
construction workers within the grounds of Sydney Secondary College at Glebe. The facility will
take approximately three months to establish and will be removed on completion of the project.

The temporary facility will consist of double
stacked site sheds on a raised steel gantry. Direct
access for workers to the project site will be
provided via a raised steel bridge above the Glebe
foreshore walk.

Hours of work

The facility will be established during approved
project hours 7:00am-5:30pm Monday to Friday
and 7:30am-3:30pm Saturday.

Artists impression of the temporary site amenities

Community Impacts

e Pedestrian access will be maintained, with minor changes to access along Bridge Road and the
Glebe foreshore walk at limited times during construction of the amenities facility. Traffic
control and temporary diversions in place when necessary.

e This work has been planned in close consultation with Sydney Secondary College and will have
minimal impact on students or staff.

Project Information

To find out more about the new Sydney Fish Market or to register for project updates, contact us via
the below contact details.

‘=i=‘ If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call 1800 271 114.
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